
Please find below Gas Networks Ireland’s notice of application for a gas interconnector licence under 

section 7ZA(1) of the Gas Act (UK) 1986. The licence application was confirmed by Ofgem as being "duly 

made" on the 18th of September 2019 and the notice below is the next step in the application process 

and will be displayed on this website for a period of 28 calendar days.  

If you have any queries in relation to this notice, please contact Con O’Donnell at the details below: 

Con O'Donnell 

Gas Networks Ireland 

P.O. Box 51,Gasworks Road, Cork, Ireland 

T +353 21 4934132 

E con.odonnell@gasnetworks.ie 

 

mailto:con.odonnell@gasnetworks.ie

